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FREE CAKE

Come along and enjoy a free slice of cake, a cuppa and a catch-up!

Dear Parents/Carers

We are excited to be able to offer opportunities for parents/carers to come
into school; this will begin with the re-introduction of our ‘cuppa and a catch up’
sessions.

The sessions will run once every half term, our first one being Friday the 20™
of May at 2:15.

The sessions will be informal and will be held in a welcoming environment in our
school hall, refreshments will be available. This will be an opportunity for you to
meet and chat with other parents from our school.

Mrs Dyas who is our Family Support Worker will be available as will other
members of staff from different year groups, to offer support, information
and advice. Appointments will be available during the session on a 1:1 basis if you
wish to discuss something confidentially.

Please sigh and return the slip below by Friday 6™ of May.
Mrs L Attwood - Parental Engagement Lead

Mrs K Dyas - Family Support Worker
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I am interested I am not interested
Child's name
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